
                          

 

ST.  BERNARD MASS INTENTIONS  

 
Sunday, June 30                                      

10:00    +John Nicolino 
12:00 + Jack & Hazel Stull 
8:00 Pro Populo 
Monday, July 1 

12:10  Pro Populo 

Tuesday, July 2 

12:10     +Richard Culp    
 

Wednesday, July 3 

12:10     +Jennie Ferrise 
 

Thursday, July 4 

9:30 Pro Populo 
 

Friday, July 5 

12:10  Pro Populo 
 

Saturday, July 6  

4:30  Intention of Monica & Ryan Mraz 
 

Sunday, July 7                                      

10:00    +Wanda Karas 
12:00 Int.of Leanna/Raymond Elliot 50th Anniversary  

 8:00 +Mike Abbott 

 
ST.  MARY MASS INTENTIONS  

 
Sunday, June 30 
9:00 +B.J. Hutchison 
 

Sunday, July 7 
9:00  +Leonard Crookston  
 
 
Mass Readings for the Week 

 

Monday:  Gn 18:1-29 Mt 8:18-22 
Tuesday:            Gn 19:15-29; Mt 8:23-27 
Wednesday:   Eph 2:19-22; Jn 20:24-29 
Thursday:   Gn 22:1-19; Mt 9:1-8 
Friday:    Gn 23:1-4, 19; 24:1-8, 62-67; Mt 9:9-13 
Saturday:  Gn 27:1-5, 15-29; Mt 9:14-17 
Sunday:   Is 66:10-14; Gal 6:14-18; Lk 10:1-12,17-20 
 

 
Sunday Offering 
 

                     St. Bernard             St. Mary 

    June 23, 2019  $5,717.00 $575.00  
Mission Co-Op/Haiti  $5,781.00 $742.00 
 

 

Weddings 
III- Kalie Outwater & Tyler Gerwig 

 
July 4th Mass is at 9:30 am at St. Bernard Parish.  

 
The first planning meeting for the St. Mary September Festival 
will be held after Mass in the Parish Hall on July 7th 

 

Prayer Intentions:  Delores   Abbott,    Richard   Andrea,  
Carol  Consolo, Cora  Christoff, Pam  Daer,  Jeanne  Dorka,   
Rosalia  Duran, Olinda  Frazier,  Bob & Lee  Freund, Ada 
Gelpi,  Jorge Gomes, Patrick  Grismer, Don & Lorrie  Haddox,  
Kelly  Hatcher,  Stephanie  Hollinger, Jamie Kapes,  Joyce   
Kilby,  Bud Lundstrom,  John   Madia,  Marlene   Madia,  
Marilyn Maximovich, Ann  Miller , Ina Dawn Nye, Helen 
Oreskovich, Clara  Piscazzi,  John Rienzi,  Odalis  Rodriquez, 
Joey Rundo, David Scheele, Renee Schillinger, James 
Schultz, Marcia Stuczynski,  Steve Williams,   Dave Wojcik.  

 
Summa Health is seeking Pastoral Care Visitor Volunteers.  If 
you are interested in visiting with patients and providing spiritual 
support, we would like to invite you to consider becoming a 
Pastoral Care Visitor Volunteer.  Training will be provided.   For 
more information on Summa’s Pastoral Care Visitor Volunteer 
program, please contact Volunteer Services at 330.375.3247 or 
email at volunteer@summahealth.org.  If you would like to directly 
apply to become a Pastoral Care Visitor Volunteer, or see all of our 
volunteer opportunities, please apply at 
www.summahealth.org/volunteer.  

Townhall meeting will be July 16th at 7pm in the church. 
We are inviting all the Parishioners to come.  

 NEW PROGRAM, _DOCTOR, DOCTOR, IS NOW AIRING ON 
SATURDAYS AT 11 AM ON AM 1260 THE ROCK!  _Doctor, 
Doctor_ brings you engaging, often humorous, and sometimes 
serious discussions of practical and current medical topics with a 
focus on the dignity of the human person - body and soul. A 
trustworthy source of medical information and advice for everyone! 
Text a question to the doctors: 260-436-9598. Find out more at 
am1260therock.com. 

 
CATHOLIC CEMETERIES ASSOCIATION –  

SEEKING BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT LEADERS 
Catholic Cemeteries Association is expanding our monthly Grief Support 
program to include groups at Calvary Cemetery in Cleveland and Calvary
Cemetery in Lorain and are seeking group leaders.  Qualified candidates 
will have National Catholic Ministry of Consolation certification 
through the Diocese of Cleveland, a calling to serve the bereaved in our 
communities, and a compassionate and listening heart.  Candidates will 
have the ability to work with diverse groups of people with varying 
grief needs and be beyond any significant personal grief/loss.  Grief 
support groups meet the 3rd Sunday of every month from 3-4 pm.  (Group 
leaders arrive a half-hour early to set-up.)  The grief support leaders 
will facilitate and guide discussions, not counsel.  Support group 
leaders will receive a small stipend for each session led.  If you are 
interested but cannot commit to a monthly group, we are also seeking 
individuals to serve as substitute group leaders at our five support 
group locations.   

We provide monthly agenda/handouts, meeting space and 
refreshments, and (if needed) NCMB Minister of Consolation training. 
All interested candidates may contact RHONDA ABRAMS, Bereavement 

Coordinator, at 216-930-4866 or rabrams@clecem.org. 

 

mailto:rabrams@clecem.org


P AS T O R ’ S  N O T E  
 

FIRST SATURDAY HOUR FOR LIFE "I came so they might have 
life and have it more abundantly.” St. Bernard's respect life team invites 
all St. Bernard's parishioners and friends to stand together, witness, and 
pray for the respect of all human life every first Saturday of the month, 
between the hours of 10am-11am in front of the Northeast Ohio Women's 
Center (across the street from Acme on State Road in Cuyahoga Falls – 
parking available on streets off State Road). If unable to be physically 
present, please join our parish community in spirit through prayer during this 
time. This is an opportunity to make reparation to the Immaculate Heart of 
Mary for all offenses against the sanctity of human life on First Saturdays (a 
day of devotion and reparation to her most Immaculate Heart.) Come to 
support St. Bernard's call to be the LIFE-giving heart of Akron! For further 
information, call or email Nathaniel Clark at 330-414-4818 or 
clark.nathaniel@gmail.com. 

 
CATHOLIC CEMETERIES ASSOCIATION - MONTHLY GRIEF 
SUPPORT – JULY 21st 3:00PM 
Please join us for an hour of learning and healing along your grief 
journey.  Our Grief Support leaders are certified as Ministers of 
Consolation by the National Catholic Ministry to the Bereaved, Inc.  Our 
Catholic-based support group meetings are informal and do not build upon 
each other so you can drop in any month and fit right in.  Our group can 
also be a great companion to your local parish grief support group.  We 
meet the 3rd Sunday of every month at 3:00 p.m., except on holidays, then 
we meet the 4th Sunday.  The next Support Group is Sunday, July 
21stat St. Joseph Cemetery, Avon (temporary trailer office); Holy Cross 
Cemetery, Akron (office); and Holy Cross Cemetery, Brook Park 
(office).   More locations are coming this fall! 
The topic for July will be: “Journaling and Grief” 
 No registration is required; Just come and join us.  For more information, 
visit our website https://www.clecem.org/Information/Bereavement.aspx or 
contact Rhonda at 216.930.4866 rabrams@clecem.org. 

 
Mobile Meals at this time is in great need of volunteer 
drivers for an ever-increasing number of senior requesting 
home delivered meals. We cannot do our work without the 
help of our community. We hope we can count on you to help 
us continue providing amazing services by telling our story 
and volunteering. To inquire about volunteering to deliver 
the meals contact Randi Fox at 330-376-7717 or email 
rfox@mobilemealsinc.org 

 
 
COME WITH US ON THE SUMMER PILGRIMAGE 
TIME TO MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS!!!! 
Visit the National Shrine of St. Dymphna and then continue the day in  
Sugarcreek where you will have a buffet lunch, musical, and shopping. 
JULY 31 (WEDNESDAY) 
This full day is open to ALL no matter what age!  Children (under 18 to 
grade 1 without an adult) will be chaperoned.  All expenses will be 
covered except for personal shopping.  Coupons for shopping will be 
available upon arrival.  Preorders for meat can be made.  Just bring a 
cooler for your personal items. 
Complete itinerary and additional information is available at 
www.nativityofthelord.org.  If you have additional questions, please 
contact Ada 330- 595-4774. 
The cost is $50 per person, 10 and under is $45.   
A personal check made out to Nativity of the Lord Jesus, cash, or  

credit cards are acceptable. Payment must be made before July 14. 
 

 
 

As a young Catholic growing up, as a seminarian and as a deacon 
and priest, I’ve been a part of some wonderful parishes in our 
diocese! St. Adalbert in Berea is where I grew up. Holy Family, 
Parma, St. Raphael, Bay Village, St. Malachi, Cleveland, St. Mary, 
Mentor, Gesu, University Heights and Holy Spirit, Avon Lake were 
where I had serious involvement as a seminarian. I ministered as a 
deacon at St. John Neumann in Strongsville and as a priest at both 
St. Gabriel, Concord Township and St. Mary in Painesville. Summer 
at every parish I’ve ever been a part of has been an opportunity of 
renovation and adjustment. At our two parishes this summer we are 
talking about some social activities like the Urban Renaissance 
Festival at St. Mary and the Parish Picnic At St. Bernard. Maybe a 
few other things as the year goes on. We will have free books issued 
about how to live an engaged and holy life in a suffering church 
beginning in July. We are implementing a revised set of handouts 
for people who come for funerals weddings, all the sacraments and 
a revised workplace handbook. I’m meeting with each staff person 
individually to make sure we are on the same page, connected and 
satisfied with how we work together and what we do in our weekly 
work. At St. Mary the roof and interior are undergoing reassessment 
with the help of diocesan facilities employees, the parking lot stripes 
will be repainted and new signs will go up on the perimeter, 
especially in the parking lot. At St. Bernard we implemented the T-
coil hearing loop audibility enhancement for the hearing impaired, 
handicap accessible, power assisted exterior doors and are working 
on a new ceiling and lighting system in the Parish Hall. God’s plan 
of constant renewal is alive in your summer recreation, too! Make 
time for it to happen! Renewal starts in our hearts first! -Father Chris 

 
AV I S O S  P AR A L A C O M U N I D AD  6 - 3 0 - 2 0 1 9  
 

PRÓXIMA VENTA - Los esperamos para la próxima venta de comida que 
será el 14 de julio en el Salón Social de San Bernardo. Todos están 
invitados no faltes. Más información call Lety Gómez 330-618-3189 

CAMPAMENTO DE STEM – Todos los niños de Proyecto Raíces y de la 
Comunidad Hispana que tengan la edad de 8-12 años están invitados al 
Campamento de STEM para los días 1, 2 de agosto de 2 a 4:30 pm y 
sábado 3 de agosto de 10 a 2 pm. Más información hable con Nancy 330-
322-4452. 
ROSARIOS - Tenemos rosarios el primeros sábado de cada mes.  Gracias 
a todos por prestar sus casas. Si quiere tener un rosario en su casa 
comuníquese con Alma Silva 330-634-7574.  
CAPACITAR FAMILIAS - Te invita a ti y a tu familia para la próxima sesión 
que será el 22 de junio de 10-2pm, más información hable con Nancy 330-
322-4452 

FELICIDADES A LOS GRADUADOS DE ESTE AÑO 2019- Jordán 
Pinzón, Lorena Vicenteño, Matthew Cárdenas, Carolina Moreno, Maryan 
Justo, Haidi Flores, Angel Catala, etc. 
ORACIÓN POR LOS ENFERMOS- pedimos que oren por todos los 
enfermos en nuestra comunidad, Ada Gelpi, Rosalia Duran, Georgina 
Valerio y por una intención en particular 
EL CENÁCULO RAYS OF MERCY – Les comunicamos que las clase 
para nuevos apóstoles de la divina Misericordia, es el 7, 14, 21 y 28 de 
junio, en julio es el 12 y 19 de julio, a las 6 pm en el Salón Histórico. Si tiene  
alguna pregunta puede llamar a Linda Herrington (Inglés) 330-864-3840,  
Manena Vidlak 330-762-1959. 
 

https://www.clecem.org/Information/Bereavement.aspx
mailto:rabrams@clecem.org

